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DRAFT 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. 
The FRAG broadly supports the activities of the Sustainable Management of Caspian Fisheries Project (SMCFP), but would like more focus on the actions/outcomes identified in the revised Project Logical Framework

2. 
The FRAG endorses the Ramsar Working Groups’ proposals and suggests SMCFP should identify which organization/s should be responsible for taking further actions and the time frames for these actions.

3. 

The FRAG suggests that the SMCFP should make more use of the CITES Secretariat to help to obtain sturgeon stock assessment and management data sets from the region necessary for project activities (Ref paragraphs in CITES CoP).

4 
The FRAG recommends that SMCFP works towards a Strategic Fisheries Action Plan.

5. 
The FRAG recommends that the Caspian Environment Programme (CEP) should initiate the drafting of a Fisheries Protocol. 

6.

FRAG recommends to Commission on Aquatic Bioresources (CAB) consideration of legal aspects of Caspian fisheries management

7.

The FRAG recommends that previous EU TACIS data be located and are made available to the CEP and the region.

8.
The FRAG recommends that the FAO, CITES, TACIS, CEP and CAB should collaborate on regional issues. In particular stronger constructive dialogue between CEP and CAB is recommended.

9.
The FRAG recommends that the results of this meeting should be shared with CAB.

10.
The FRAG recommends that countries of the region should consider further the need for national co-ordination on fisheries and environmental issues.

11. SMCFP will develop a conceptual plan for a project to evaluate and minimise illegal fishing. The CEP Steering Committee is requested to advance the funding and implementation of the concept. 

12. 
World Bank/UNDP to proceed with preparation of Caspian Global Environment Facility (GEF) Strategic Partnership proposals. 

13. 
SMCFP to consider the development of a regional stock assessment manual.
